
MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING OF THE AUSTRALASIAN MOTOR MUSEUMS ASSOCIATION INC. 
HELD VIA ZOOM ON  6TH OCTOBER 2021 AT 11.55 A.M. QLD TIME 
 
Present John Hebblewhite, Colin Kiel, David Wakefield, Ian Bone, Daryl Meek, Kelvin Ferris, Patric 
  O’Callaghan, Maxine Kiel 
 
Apologies Frank Carroll, David Peck 
 
Previous 
Minutes Moved  Maxine  Seconded  Kelvin  Carried 
 
Business Daryl to circulate permit info 
  World Forum - been cancelled several times, listed as 8-12 Nov 2021 zoom format 
  Guest speakers from US, Italy and Japan 
  2000 members worldwide, lot of clout and we should support them as much as possible 
  Join the webinars, details on website of times and speakers, pre-recorded and then time for 
  Q & A afterwards 
  Next actual forum to be in Japan 2024 

 Lots of museums worldwide have closed 
Financial 
Statement See separate attachment 
  Moved  Maxine  Seconded Patric  Carried 
  That financial statements be accepted. 
  Request for Credit Card to allow set up of Paypal account -especially overseas members 
  Request to set up Paypal Account 
  Moved Maxine  Seconded Kelvin 
General 
Business Brochure - been well accepted and only approx 100 left 
  Discussion re a more generic brochure - based on being able to update instantly 
  Look at QR code to allow instant info 
  Zoom meeting more frequently - perhaps 3 monthly? 
  Newsletter needs to be more informative - Ian to liaise with Colin including relative articles 
  for museums 
  Register of members brochures- put on website linking to their museums 
  AMMA brochure not up to date - at time of printing it was correct, many museums  
  Did not renew although were listed on the brochure. 
  Look at a PDF brochure for downloading, the current website needs to change to allow for 
  more current updating 
  Look at members brochures on website to be able to download for visitors- make website  
  Simpler for listing - Daryl, Ian and Patric can help 
  Museums can have a simple brochure to guide them around 
  Being able to download brochure onto phones eg. Silo Trail 
  It is important to keep the lines of communication open to all 
 
  John spoke about the SKoda & Tatra Museum - it has been operating for 2 years, it is based 
in Oberon NSW, they share with 2 other museums, they have a successful association with Denmark/Chec, 
they have a 10 group committee, they are raising money for stage 2 of their development, they have an old 
Skoda and 5 young enthusiasts assisting, the future looks good. 
 
  Meeting closed at 1.30p.m. qld time 
 
   


